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PS No. KKL 2020-25 

PHONE (808) 594-1833  FAX (808) 594-1865 

 
STATE OF HAWAI’I 

OFFICE OF HAWAIIAN AFFAIRS 

560 NORTH NIMITZ HIGHWAY, SUITE 200 

HONOLULU, HAWAI’I 96817 

 

March 23, 2020 

 

 

TO:   Interested Individuals or Firms 

 

FROM: Charmaine Matsuura  

  Procurement Specialist  

 

SUBJECT:  Professional Service No. KKL 2020-25 

PLAN, DESIGN, AND PERMIT AND ENTITLE A WATER STORAGE TANK 

AT KŪKANILOKO 

 

This Addendum No. 4 is to notify all interested individuals or firms that due to the Mayor’s 

emergency order our office will be closed at the end of today.  Therefore: 

 

1. Please submit your SOQs via email to charmainem@oha.org. 

2. Deadline will be extended to April 1, 2020. 
  

If you have any questions, please contact Charmaine Matsuura at charmainem@oha.org.  

Mahalo.  
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